
APPENDIX 4 - BHP PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT 

Engagement activities were carried out with the provincial, municipal and federal 

governments as well as First Nations and Metis. 

The following public open houses have been held and questionnaires were distributed to 

collect feedback: 

Action Timing Attendance/Notes

Information 
Sessions – 1 

Nokomis - 
December 13, 
2017 

Jansen – 
December 14, 
2017 

60 people attended the Nokomis Community Hall session and 50 
people attending the Jansen Community Hall session. BHP 
representatives attended and were available to share potential 
routes, provide additional information, answer questions and record 
attendee (resident and landowner) concerns/comments.  

Advertising was completed by direct email invitations to local and 
Indigenous leadership which included posters for the communities to 
share, 1,400 targeted mail drops, and advertising in the local 
newspapers. Individual landowner invitations were mailed for each 
open house.  

The vast majority of the feedback in Session 1 was related to 
alignment, while some indicated their preference was for no rail line 
at all. Public concerns received about the CN Line have primarily 
been related to public safety and maintenance.   

Information 
Sessions – 2 

Jansen – 
March 6, 2018

Nokomis – 
March 7, 2018 

47 people attended the Nokomis Community Hall session and 66 
people attending the Jansen Community Hall session. The second 
set of sessions were held to share the revised route, respond to 
feedback received and seek additional feedback. 

Advertising and engagement outreach followed the same pattern as 
in Session 1. Comments and feedback were similar to what is noted 
above. 

BHP distributed newsletters to 12,000 local residents.  


